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May 14, 2021 

Dear Valued GPISD Community Member, 

I want to first thank you for your commitment and service to Galena Park I.S.D. I am grateful to you personally for 
your ongoing support of our District, and most importantly, our children will be indebted to you for generations to 
come.

Recently, the Texas Education Agency (TEA) released emergency grant funds to districts across Texas. Galena Park 
I.S.D. received $40 million to assist with issues related to students and staff resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic 
and subsequent school closures and revised instructional arrangements/operating procedures. As a condition of 
utilizing these funds, we are required to convene an advisory committee to assist with developing a spending plan.

As an active and highly respected leader in the community, and since you have a vested interest in the students of 
Galena Park I.S.D., you have been chosen to serve on the TEA Emergency Relief Advisory Committee.

To continue our long history of fiscal prudence, transparency, and accountability to our local taxpayers, I would like 
to invite you to meet with me and a team of GPISD leaders virtually to assist with developing a spending plan on 
Wednesday, May 26, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom.

On behalf of our Board of Trustees, I appreciate the time you have volunteered to ensure our students are 
educated, nurtured, and served in the very best learning environments and facilities we can provide.  Please RSVP 
to Janie Flores at 832-386-1063 or via email at jflores2@galenaparkisd.com by Monday, May 24, 2021, to indicate if 
you are willing to join us on May 26 at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom for this important work on the Galena Park I.S.D. TEA 
Emergency Relief Advisory Committee.

Thank you,

John C. Moore, Jr., Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 




